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Friday Golden Time Club 

Reminder: There is NO Friday Club this week due to school trips etc.  

All after school clubs have now finished, however, the Year 6 chil-
dren would like to keep their tuck shop open and available for re-
freshments right up until the end of term. They will not be doing ex-
tra activities during Friday Club Golden Time as there will be re-
hearsals and all things ‘Christmassy’ going on. 

So, please continue to bring money for refreshments if you would 
like them.      With thanks, from the Year 6s 

 

Malpas Family Hub, Polruan Road, Malpas 

Truro TR1 1QR 

16 December 10.30-12.30 

10 February 9.30-11.30 

Email:kyra.marks@cornwall.gov.uk 

Call: 07483 323555 
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